
2024 Business Awards Reception 
220 South Main Street, Algonquin, IL January 13, 2025 

5:30 PM - 7:00 PM 
 

Notice of Gathering – Possible Quorum of the Committee of the Whole,  
Economic Development Commission, and the Planning and Zoning Commission 

 

Members of the Economic Development Commission, Committee of the Whole, Planning and 
Zoning Commission, and Village Staff will be hosting a 2024 Business Awards Reception on 
January 13, 2025, from 5:30 to 7:00 PM at Cucina Bella, 220 South Main Street. Members 
of the public are invited to participate as this is an open meeting. In order to ensure sufficient 
space for the public, any individuals who wish to attend are respectfully requested and 
strongly urged to register in advance, however, we will accommodate all who wish to attend. 
 
Attendance of the Economic Development Commission, Committee of the Whole, and the 
Planning and Zoning Commission at this event may constitute a quorum. No committee 
actions will be taken. 
 
If you have questions about this Special Meeting, please contact the Director of Community 
Development, Patrick Knapp, at 847.658.5805. 


